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We welcome your
ongoing feedback on
our Birriwa Solar and
Battery project.

Please visit us and learn more
about our work on the feedback
we received as part of our EIS
process following public
exhibition. 

Thursday 6 July 2023

Drop in anytime between
11:00am and 6:00pm

Dunedoo Jubilee Memorial Hall
154 Bolaro St, Dunedoo 

The Birriwa Solar and Battery project’s Environmental Impact
Statement (EIS) was placed on public exhibition in
October/November 2022.  A Response to Submissions Report (RTS)
is being finalised to consider and respond to the issues raised during
public exhibition of the EIS.  

Following submission of the RTS report and a separate amendment
report, the Department of Planning and Environment (DPE) will
prepare an assessment report and provide their recommendation to
the Independent Planning Commission (IPC) to make a
determination on the project. The expected timing for the IPC
hearing is still to be confirmed but is likely in 2024. 
 
In response to matters raised in the EIS submissions by agencies,
the community and stakeholders, we have made some amendments
to the project that we wish to share with you

The Birriwa Solar and
Battery Project is a
600-megawatt
renewable energy
project that is being
proposed across an
area of approximately
1,200 hectares of
mostly cleared grazing
land, about 20km
southeast of Dunedoo,
in the Birriwa district. It
will generate enough
energy to power
approximately 262,000
average Australian
homes.


